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AOBA’s Highest Honor Presented to Gary Campbell 
 

Gary Campbell, President, Grady Management, Inc., was honored at AOBA’s Annual 

Meeting on Jan. 22, 2015 with the Sidney Glassman Memorial Award, AOBA’s most 
prestigious honor. The award honors the legacy of Sidney Glassman, an executive with 

the Charles E. Smith Company, who was a key architect of today’s property 
management practices. 
 

Gary has served as President of Grady Management since 1998 and has been an 
active AOBA member for more than three decades. He is one of the longest-standing 

members of the AOBA Board of Directors – having served since 1988.   
 
“Gary Campbell is a most deserving recipient of the Sidney Glassman Memorial Award. 

His dedication to AOBA over the years, and his contribution to our Maryland advocacy 
efforts, has helped foster a company culture at Grady that builds educated and 

dedicated employees. And we all recognize that mentoring others is critical to the future 
success of our industry,” noted Mary Lynch, Akridge, who was honored in 2014 with the 
Sidney Glassman Memorial Award.     
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